
 

 

January 7, 2021 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 

Happy New Year 
 
As we welcome 2021 with open arms (from a safe distance), the Executive Board (EB) would 
like to extend its sincerest wishes for a safe and prosperous New Year.  
 
Last year was challenging and not without hardships. The EB has been working tirelessly and 
will continue to do so with their sleeves rolled up high and will continue to do so with resolve. 
Please know your commitment to the Association and ensuring the ongoing safety of Canadian 
skies and passengers has not gone unnoticed.   
 
Let us put 2020 behind and come together for a better 2021. Cheers to the New Year! 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Doug Best       Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 


